
ST Chis PTO Minutes (October 15th, 2018) 
	

Attendance-	21	

Welcoming	and	opening	prayer-	Lara	Moeller	

Approval	of	minutes-	Kim	Oakes	

TREASUER	REPORT	–	Stephanie	Cooper		

Old	Business:	

-Update	on	October	conference	dinners:	

-Teacher	Wish	List	items	have	been	purchased,	hope	to	purchase	more	after	read-a-thon	

-Spirit	wear	sales	

-Teachers	wish	lists	

New	Business:	

-Children	will	be	allowed	to	have	five	spirit	wear	days	this	year-	must	wear	uniform	bottoms	

-Mother	Son	even	is	being	held	on	Saturday,	November	10th.	It	will	be	a	scavenger	hunt,	followed	by	
dodge	ball	and	pizza.	Thank	you	Collen	for	putting	this	together.	

-Read	a	thon	will	be	held	during	the	weeks	of	November	5th-November	18th.	Once	again	we	will	be	
having	this	fundraiser	Young	Readers	Week.	A	pep	rally	is	being	held	on	November	5th	to	start	off	the	
week.	We	hope	to	raise	funds	to	improve	the	playground.	Thank	you	to	Mrs.	Stoffel	for	setting	up	the	
reader’s	schedule!	

-Father	Daughter	dance	is	being	moved	to	February	9th	

-Still	hoping	to	plan	school	wide	get	togethers.	

Principal’s	Report:	

-Thank	you	for	the	teacher’s	gifts	and	meals.	

-K-1	were	able	to	introduce	new	grading	system-	number	will	be	used	instead	of	letters.	

-Entertainment	Books	sales	are	going	on	this	week.	Please	return	if	you	are	not	buying.	

-Creation	art	piece	still	for	sale.	

-Poinsettia	sales	are	coming	in	November.	

-Third	Grade	guarantee	is	coming	up	

-End	of	year	8th	grade	dates	are	being	changed,	but	they	will	still	be	able	to	come	back	for	Field	Day	

Jeans	day	passes	were	handed	out	and	next	meeting	is	being	held	on	November	12th	at	7PM.	



	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	


